
In the afternoon on September 24, Mr. Hu Runze, - mayor of Hanzhong city, and other
government officials visited Mianxian Project and they were well received by Mr. Li Wenyu, -
General Manager of West China Cement's Hanzhong region and Mr. Luo Xianbo, - General
Manager of Mianxian Project.

Luo Xianbo, gave all officials a warm welcome on behalf of Mr. Zhang Jiming, CEO of West
China Cement, and all the Company staff. Mr. Luo also presented a detailed introduction to the
construction scale, progress, environmental protection facilities, energy conservation measures,
and investment efficiencies. Mayor Hu praised the Company's achievement in the Mianxian
Project. He encouraged the Company to enhance environmental protection and green measures
after commencing production, leveraging its experience and advanced technology. Mianxian's
industrial sector is relatively developed, and the Han River is the source of South-to-North Water
Transfers in China. West China Cement is committed to environmental protection and the well-
being of people in Hanzhong, while constributing to the rapid development of the local economy.


